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Good day Jeff,
 
I approve the wire transfer of the May surcharges in the amount of $986,988.34.
 
Respectfully,
 
Allen G.

 
 
Allen Garfinkle
Executive Director
Board of Pilot Commissioners for the Bays of San Francisco, San Pablo, and Suisun
660 Davis Street, San Francisco, California  94111

Phone: 415-397-2253

 
From: Jeff Ho > 
Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 7:43 AM
To: Garfinkle, Allen@BOPC < >; BOPC Board of Pilot Commissioners
<bopc@bopc.ca.gov>; Millspaugh, Matthew@BOPC < >
Cc: Anne McIntyre < com>
Subject: May 2024 BOPC Monthly Surcharges
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Hi Allen, 
 
Please review and approve.  
 
Thank you!
 
Jeff
 
 
 
Jeffrey Ho






